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Call for Content Contributors AMPA 2025 
Newsletter Team 
 

 
To: Presidents and All Members 
 
From: Joel Duff, Associate General Secretary – Professional Services 
 
 

For Action 
With the 2025 Annual Meeting of the Provincial Assembly (AMPA) scheduled to be   held from                    
Saturday, March 8 to Monday, March 10, it's time to assemble the AMPA Newsletter Team. 
 
Throughout the three-day event, the AMPA Newsletter Team produces six issues for 
hundreds of Representatives and observers of items and issues related to the event. 
 
We are looking for three to four Members to volunteer to work on the team in the following 
capacities: 
 

1) Editor – assigns articles, oversees the creative element of the    
publication, and edits its content. 
 

2) Writer(s) – interviews, reports, and writes articles for the publication. 
 

3) Photographer – captures and produces images to accompany articles in  
                                 the publication. 
Costs for travel, accommodation, meals, and any necessary release time will be covered by the    
Provincial Office. 
 
These positions are for Members who are not Representatives to AMPA. You cannot be 
a Representative to AMPA and hold a position on the AMPA Newsletter Team 
 
Bargaining Unit Presidents will be contacted regarding any individuals being considered 
to ensure that time release is possible if necessary. 
 
Please see the attached form if you are interested in applying for one of the AMPA 
Newsletter    Team positions. 
 
The Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation (OSSTF/FEESO) is dedicated to equity, 
anti-racism, and anti-oppression while protecting and enhancing public education. 
OSSTF/FEESO values the participation of members with various lived experiences. We actively 
seek and welcome applications from members of First Nations, Métis, Inuit, and/or equity-
seeking groups. Self-identification is voluntary. If you choose to self-identify, please include a  
completed copy of the attached self-identification form with your application. 



  

 

Applications can be submitted until 4:00 p.m. on Friday, January 17, 2025. Any questions 
can be addressed by email to Jared Hunt (jared.hunt@osstf.ca). 
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